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       Fishing Bay Yacht Club is on 
the cusp of reaching the peak of a 
very high mountain.  We are 
approaching the successful 
completion of our New Building 
Project and our Fund Raising 
Campaign.  Our entire membership 
should be proud of what we have 
done.  The building is coming along 
nicely, members who have seen it 
say, "it is great!"  When you tell 
someone  - "I look forward to next 
year at FBYC" - they respond - 
"you know, the new building is 
going to be really fun."   
       If you were at the Annual 
Awards Dinner at CCV, you would 
have seen the impressive poster 
showing the donors to our 
campaign and heard the report from 
Commodore Bev Crump that we 
have raised almost $350,000 of 
which $156,000 cash has been 
received.  An updated list of names 
of donors, reflecting a few gifts 
received in the last month, is 
located elsewhere in this issue of 
the Log.   We are circulating the list 
for several reasons. 

From the Quarterdeck       by  Strother Scott, Commodore 

                                                     December 2001       

      First and foremost - thank you 
all for supporting this campaign 
and making it possible to 
complete this large project 
without a member assessment.  
That is a marvelous 
accomplishment. 
      The list of donors - in some 
form - with each donor's name - 
will be displayed permanently in the 
new Clubhouse.  We want the list to 
accurately reflect each donor's 
wishes.  Names may be 
inadvertently omitted or misspelled.  
The current list shows 183 pledges 
and/or gifts, broken down by giving 
level, as follows:   

Chesapeake Level         5   $120,000 
Piankatank Level          5     $45,000 
Fishing Bay Level        9     $46,000 
Jackson Creek Level   88   $109,051 
Clubhouse Level         76     $27,120 
     Total donors        183   $347,171 

     It is not too late to add your 
name to the list - but the time is 
NOW.  Our member base is about 
390 families and individuals, 
counting all Ancient Mariners, 
Honorary & Life Members. Some 
families have made 2 gifts - the 
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parents and the children - others 
have made no gift.  Bottom line 
about 45% of the 390 people in 
our member base have made 
financial gifts to the Campaign. If 
you have not supported the 
Campaign and are capable of 
making a gift, please send in 
your money. 
      The donor list permanently 
displayed in the clubhouse will 
reflect "cash" as opposed to 
promises.  Many pledges are due 
December 2001 so please pay 
them as they come due.  
      Bev Crump's office is 
available to receive new gifts and 
payments on pledges, correct 
errors, or to answer your 
questions about the campaign.  
Please send your check payable to 
FBYC Building Fund to Bev 
Crump, P. O. Box 1463, 
Richmond, VA 23218 or you can 
call him at 783-6804. Thank you 
all for helping Fishing Bay Yacht 
Club climb this mountain. 
 

R. Strother Scott, Commodore 
Of 804-780-3271 H 804-556-
4066 Cell 804-405-5999 
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Membership 
Final Approval 
Mr. & Mrs. Marc A. Allocca , 
Mr. Samuel G. Murphy , Mr. & 
Mrs. S. Marshall Orr , Mr. & 
Mrs. Eric R. Powers, Mr. & Mrs. 
R. Giles Tucker.   
Circulation 
Mr. Paul D. Becker, 3333 Warner 
Road, Richmond, VA, 23225. Paul 
has been sailing most of his life and 
is an ASA certified bareboat cap-
tain. He took the crew training 
course several years ago and has 
been crewing for Allan Heyward 
for the past two years. Sponsors: 
Allan Heyward, K. C. Funk. 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry L. Brubaker 
(Nancy), HCR 61, Box 152, Hart-
field, VA, 23071. Terry and Nancy 
charter sailboats several times each 
year. Terry has more sailing experi-
ence than Nancy but she is inter-
ested in learning. Terry has partici-
pated as a crew member and on race 
committee at FBYC. Sponsors: Lud 
Kimbrough, Jim Rogers. 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Q. Jenkins 
(Ron & Ruthanna), P.O. Box 
7122, Charlottesville, VA, 22906. 
Ron and Ruthanna are very active 
sailors of RRYC. They have a 
Morgan 34 as well as a Flying Scot 
and an Optimist. They want to race 
the Flying Scot with our one design 
fleet, and their 10-year old son, 
Quinton Jr., loves Opti regattas. 
The Jenkins are also interested in 
our junior program. Sponsors: Judy 
Buis, Randy Alley. 
Dr. & Mrs. Charles L. Maurer 
(Charlie & Stephie), 17 Quartz 
Circle, Fredericksburg, VA, 22405. 
Stephie Maurer grew up sailing on 
Lake Ontario with her family while 
Charles is a relatively new sailor. 
Charles has crewed on Shamrock 
with Bob Rock and has taken sail-
ing lessons in Irvington. The Maur-
ers have two children, Bridget (age 

(Continued on page 3) 

liams. Fred, now deceased, was a mem-
ber of FBYC for many years and instru-
mental in bringing PHRF to this area. 
PHRF plans a tribute for Fred in the 
form of a plaque which will be pre-
sented to the club when we have the 
dedication of the new building. Waddy, 
Bob Kates and David Hazlehurst have 
been working on a plan to ease the 
club’s parking problem, and Waddy 
presented their proposal for increasing 
the number of parking spots on the 
Jackson Creek side. A motion was 
passed to authorize Grounds to proceed 
with the addition of approximately 16 
parking spaces as agreed upon with 
Rear Commodore David Hazlehurst, 
who will coordinate with Bob Kates.  
VICE COMDR – DICK COLE  
CRUISING DIV. CDR. – Sam Stoak-
ley – Sam proposed February 15 as the 
date for the Bermuda High Party. He 
needs volunteers and input on possible 
locations. He would also welcome some 
ideas for cruising destinations in 2002. 
FLEET LT. – Kelly O’Toole – The 
trailers are undergoing some repair 
work then the boats will be put away for 
the winter. All boats should be out of 
the water by the end of the week. 
TROPHY CHR. – Randy Alley – Tro-
phies came in under budget for the year. 
Randy has posted the winners of the 
perpetual trophies on the website. 
NEW BUSINESS – Dick Cole an-
nounced the first meeting of the Sailing 
Events Committee that will be held on 
November 19 at 6:00 p.m. at Strother’s 
office. Anyone interested is welcome. 
  Randy Alley has advised Jan Monnier 
that West Marine may be interested in 
holding one of their West Marine Fun 
Regattas at FBYC next summer. This is 
a 2-day event for Junior members. 
Randy moved that the club accept the 
West Marine offer to sponsor a Fun 
Day Regatta at FBYC in 2002; second 
by Mike Karn; motion passed. 
  There will be a meeting at Waddy 
Garrett’s on November 28 to discuss the 
Junior program and its purposes. A re-
port will be presented to the Board for 
approval. 

BOARD MEETING 
November 13, 2001- Wachovia Bank 

 

Both 2001 and 2002 Board members 
were in attendance. 
REAR COMMODORE - DAVID 
HAZLEHURST 
SECRETARY - Lud Kimbrough 
(reported by David Hazlehurst) – The 
next membership meeting will be held on 
December 10 at 6:30 p.m. at Elizabeth 
Staas’ home.  
TREASURER - Mason Chapman – 
Mason explained the format of the finan-
cial report for the benefit of the new 
Board members. 
LOG STREAMER - Tom Roberts 
(reported by David Hazlehurst) – Mem-
bers were reminded that articles for the 
Log should be forwarded to Randy Alley 
by the 20th of each month. Randy and 
Tom will work together on preparing the 
December Log. 
DOCKS – Debbie Cycotte – Debbie has 
the permits for the floating dock and din-
ghy hoist. The dinghies that have been 
enrolled are being identified and tagged. 
One small slip is available. 
GROUNDS – Bob Kates (reported by 
David Hazlehurst) – Dec. 1 will be a 
Clean-up Day held at the club. 
WINTER PROGRAM – John Koedel, 
III (reported by Alain Vincey) – Alain 
has made several telephone calls about 
possible winter programs. He is also 
planning to hold some mini-seminars and 
suggested that the one design fleets make 
plans to get together during the winter. 
FINANCE – Strother Scott – The 2002 
budget and the dues/fees schedule were 
approved at the October Board meeting. 
Bev Crump, Fundraising Chairman, re-
ported that a few new pledges have been 
received. 
NEW BUILDING – Judy Buis – The 
windows are in, the roof has been shin-
gled, and some siding is up. The plumb-
ing has been roughed in and electrical 
work is scheduled to begin. Outside 
work should be finished before we have 
bad weather. 
LONG RANGE – Waddy Garrett – 
PHRF of Chesapeake has contacted 
Waddy for information on Fred Wil-
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3) and Chip (age 1 ½). They hope to 
buy a boat next year. Sponsors: Bob 
Rock, Tom O’Connell. 
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory R. Mueller 
(Greg & Charmaine), 107 Basalt 
Drive, Fredericksburg, VA, 22406. The 
Muellers recently purchased a summer 
cottage in Deltaville and are interested 
in learning more about sailing. They 
have four children, Maddie (age 6), 
Drew (age 5), Carrie (almost 4), and 
Lizzie (age 1). The children have also 
shown an interest in sailing after watch-
ing their cousin, Alex O’Toole, race at 
FBYC. Sponsors: Kelly O’Toole, Ron 
Buchanan. 
Mr. & Mrs. William S. Wirt (Steve & 
Katie), 5979 Knightsbridge Way, Ports-
mouth, VA, 23703. Steve and Katie 
have only been sailing for about two 
years but have become avid sailors dur-
ing that time. The Wirts have two chil-
dren, William (age 8) and Natalie (age 
6), and they are interested in participat-
ing in our Junior Program activities. 
Steve and Katie own a Mobjack. Spon-
sors: Thomas J. Roberts, Jerry and 
Cheryl Desvernine. 
 
      Secretary Elizabeth Staas will 
be holding the December  member-
ship meeting on Monday , Decem-
ber 10 at 6:30 p.m. at her home at 
4300 Fitzhugh Avenue in Rich-
mond. Anyone needing applications 
or further information to share with 
prospective members can contact 
Elizabeth at (804) 278-9848 or 
epeabody@crservices.com or Mary 
Spencer at (804) 740-7913 or by 
email at spencer.mary@worldnet.
att.net 

FBYC Memorabilia Wanted Membership, cont. 

 
We are searching for old photographs and other items of significance 
portraying the long history of FBYC to permanently display on the 
walls of our new clubhouse.  Currently we are in possession of a small 
number of photographs from the 1940’s through the 1960’s scavenged 
from scrapbooks maintained by the late Mac Wellford, a founding 
member of the yacht club in 1939.  But we would like to assemble a 
more complete collection that will commemorate our history through 
the present day.  If you have meaningful items from any era that may be 
appropriate to display, I would appreciate your contacting me with your 
ideas.  Thank you.  
 
Jere Dennison                                     jere1@richmond.infi.net 
One Hampton Hills Lane                   jeredennison@hotmail.com 
Richmond, Virginia 23226 
804.288.6323 
 
 

Caribbean Sailing Vacation 
 

Join us on the Big Chill, a 47-foot Catamaran in the 
British Virgin Islands.  The package for seven nights is 
$2400 per couple and includes Breakfast, Lunch and Drinks 
on board.  You pay airfare and dinners ashore each night at 
a variety of local restaurants.  Sail to Norman, Virgin Gorda 
and Anagada and other wonderful Islands relaxing, snorkel-
ing and chilling out.  

 
The “Big Chill” has three guest cabins each with 

Queen sized berths and private head and shower. 
 
Visit our web site for information.  

http://sailandanchor.iscool.net or contact us  
by e-mail  DaveBsails@cs.com 

 
For Reservations Contact: 
Before 12/18 Richmond 804-897-3613  
Connections in St. John, USVI  
a message service 340-776-6922 and we’ll call back 
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Donors to Fishing Bay Yacht Club Building Fund - at 11/26/2001 
 

Chesapeake 
Jonathan Bryan, III In Memory of Elisabeth Anderson Bryan    Brent & Lindsay Halsey    Jim & Anne Rogers     

Strother & Evie Scott     Whitey & Nancy Lipscomb 

 
Piankatank 

Norwood & Marguerite Davis    Waddy & Connie Garrett    Mike Karn    Pat & Peggy Karn    Bill & Lydia Strickland 
 

Fishing Bay 
Ben & Lucile Ackerly    Bill & Alicia Archer    Steve & Judy Buis    Bev & Susan Crump   The Norwood Davis III Family    

Jack & Craig Dozier    Lester & Marsha Hudgins    Randy & Rossie Hutcheson    Case & Anne Marie Whittemore 
 

Jackson Creek 
Peter & Marcia Alcorn    Ken & Jeannie Alcott    Paul Andersen    Bob & Janice Aron    Jim & Katherine Black     

Tim Blackwood    Larry, Vickie, David & Berkeley Blanchard    Katie & Russell Branch    The William H. Brewer Family     
Mary Catherine  & Benjamin Buhl    John & Nancy Buhl    George & Lyons Burke    Lowndes & Mary Burke     

Stuart & Cynthia Burnett    Geoff & Allene Cahill   Michael & Kelley Calkins    Noel & Meg Clinard    Mason & Julie Chapman     
Kevin & Travers Cliborne    Dick & Jean Cole    Anne & Bill Collins    John E. Corey    Jim & Jane Covington     

Cyane & Will Crump    Mark & Debbie Cycotte    T. J. Daly    Owen & Anne Davidson    Clark Dennison    
Jere & Paula Dennison    Victor & Jane DeNunzio    Bob & Kate Duval    Jan Monnier & Mike Fehn    Jay & Sally Fiedler    

 John & Carter Felvey    Janie J. Brench   The Christopher L. Gaenzle Family    Chip & Jane Hall    Jeanne B. Hamilton     
Cam & Dixie Hoggan    Walter & Mary Anne Hooker    Marc, Jane Kelly & Michael Hotchkiss    Happy & Kenzie Hubbard     

Robert & Elizabeth Hull    Michelle & Claiborne Irby    Matt & Betty Jenkins     
Charles II, Stella, Charles III, Duncan & Robert Jones    Wes & Nell Jones    Bob & Arlene Kates    Blake & Miles Kimbrough     

John & Fay Koedel    Ian G. Lorimer    Jim & Tara Lytle    Doug & Julie McPherson     Roy & Elaine Meyer     
Douglas & Lori Moyer    Frank & Betsy Murphy    Gordon & Sheila Nelson    C.M. Kinloch Nelson    Paul F. Nezi     

Ed & Diane O’Connor    Tom & Gray Payne    J.P. & Liza Perrin    Mike Plenninger    David G. Porter     
Memory of Allen R. Potts by Mrs. Allen R. Potts    Rives & Nancy Potts    Jim & Jean Reid    Wayland & Maggie Rennie     

Larry & Liz Richardson    Denton & Susan RobertsTom & Norma Roberts and Family    Peter & Elizabeth Roughton     
Tony & Kate Sakowski and Family    Memory of Andy Sinnickson by Marie Sinnickson MacLeod    Preston & Kate Smith     

Bill & Mary Spencer    Andrew & Elizabeth Staas    J.A. & Elizabeth Stalnaker    Sam & Nancy Stoakley     
Pam, Eliza, and Willard Strickland & O.C. Stewart, Jr.    Memory of W. Harry Schwarzschild, Jr. by Kitty, Katie and Tracy     

Mayo Tabb    The Tad Thompson Family    Alain & Nancy Vincey    Christopher A. Webb    Phil Webb Family     
Arthur & Evie Wilton    Murray & Diane Wright 

 

Clubhouse 
Madeleine and Graeme Alderman    Richard H. Arnold    Sharon H. Bauer    Temple & Lynn Bayliss    Dick & Andy Bennett     

John & Yvonne Berry    William W. Berry    Terrence G. Blackwood    Gary B. Bokinsky    Allen & Alta Bower     
Joseph C. Brown    Dr. & Mrs. Walter E. Bundy, III    Mike Camp & Sydney Fleischer    Memory of Bill Carneal     

James & Brenda Christmas    Francis L. Church     Dr. & Mrs. Richard M. Clary    Christopher J. Coffing    Caroline Collins     
Scott & Danyelle Collins    John R. Congdon, Jr.    Guy & Melanie Crittenden    Van & Lynn Crosby    William R. Curdts      

A. Duncan Curtiss    Christopher Davis    John D. Dodge II    Bill & Dot Egelhoff    John & Nancy Fitzgerald    Parker Garrett     
Caroline Garrett    Tom & Susan Gayner    Todd & Lynne Gehr    C. Stephenson Gillispie, Jr.    Henry H. Harrell     

David & June Hazlehurst    Allan & Lolly Heyward    Mike Hill    Oliver Hitch    Auzville Jackson, Jr.     
Trip & Conway Jennings    Donald & Audrey King    John & Kara Koedel    Douglas Ian Margargee    Frank McCarthy     

J. Burke McCormick    Robert & Susan McKinney    Thurston & Corell Moore    Steve & Jean Morissett     
James & Joalyn Mullins    Christopher W. Newton     Eliot & Annette Norman    Tom & Sue O’Connell     

Tim & Pamela Oksman    Bill & Liz Perkins    Terrence & Joanne Quinn    Peter & Alexa Quinn    Edward E. Ralston     
Chuck Raynor    Laurie & Barbara Rennie    Tom & Elaine Roberts    Michael Schmidt and Deborah Barker    Doug Selden     

Thad & Totty Shelly    James G. Stikeleather    Jeff and Jana Thomas    Matt & Nancy Thompson    Ray & Pat Toms     
Winston Trice    Jason & Magdi Vandenberg   Fred & Susie Warne    Mark & Joanna Wensell    George & Alison Wheeler     

John & Deborah Willey    Jake & Kara Zerkel 
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Dinghy storage 
New dinghy racks were built late 
summer, and the remaining racks 
will be replaced over the winter. 
Owners have been asked to en-
roll their dinghies and request 
space on the new racks, and to 
date we have received requests 
for some 12 spaces. Starting in 
2002 rack space will be assigned 
and dinghies numbered in the 
same way as boats in the small 
boat parking area on the Fishing 
Bay side have been managed for 
the past three years. If you are a 
member who has not received an 
e-mail request to enroll your din-
ghy please call Mary Spencer on 
740-7913. 
 
 
 

Late Fall/Winter  
Facilities Plan 

The Fanny House will be avail-
able for use throughout the win-
ter months with access from the 
Jackson Creek side using the 
combination lock that was 
installed some two years ago. 
The combination is unchanged at 
2135. Our current plan is to leave 
water on the Jackson Creek 
docks through Thanksgiving but 
this is subject to change in the 
event of hard freeze warnings. 
Last winter we overdid this serv-
ice and had to replace some sec-
tions of burst pipe. Remember 
the roadside warnings, "bridge 
freezes before road". So do under 
the dock water pipes. 

CHRISTMAS GIFT IDEA 
 

 Parents of FBYC Junior members who are 22 years old and up will be 
receiving a notice in early December which will give the Junior member 
the opportunity to move up from Family Membership to an Active 
Membership without going through the regular membership process. Ini-
tiation for this age group has been kept low in an effort to encourage the 
22-year old Junior members who are no longer full time college students 
to join the club. Parents may wish to consider giving the initiation fee 
and the first year’s dues as a Christmas gift. 
 
Contact Mary Spencer at (804) 740-7913 or by email at spencer.
mary@worldnet.att.net if interested. 

Schedule Comments? 
 

Please contact Dick Cole, Alan Heyward (Offshore), 
Jay Buhl (One Design), Sam Stoakley (Cruising) or 
Jan Monnier (Junior) should you have any questions or 
concerns about the DRAFT Sailing events schedule on 
the previous page (or to volunteer to help with any 
event in any capacity).  We will be meeting at 7:30 on 
Tuesday, December 11 following the Board Meeting at 
Wachovia Bank on Broad Street to finalize this. 
                                    Tom Roberts 

Fall Clean-up Day 
Thank You 

 

       The thirty members who were at the club Saturday, 1 December, en-
joyed a beautiful day outside coupled with good fellowhip, food and 
drinks. For those who were not able to be there you have only to look at 
the pile of leaves, pine needles and tree trimmings to see how much was 
accomplished. 
 

        A big thank you to the 30 members who helped, with particular 
mention to the Branflick and Orr families who joined the club in 2001 
and the Jenkins and Wirt families who have membership applications in 
process. These newcomers provided exactly one third of the crew, and 
besides the satisfaction that comes from making a contribution, they also 
got to meet other club members. Thank you for joining us and thank you 
also to the "Old Faithfuls", may you never run out of steam. 
 
                                                David Hazlehurst 
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Limited Edition Prints Available – Fishing Bay Yacht Club 
1950-2000 

View 1 – From the Road                                                                                    View 2 – From the Water 
 
            Options for ordering these limited edition prints by a local artist are available as follows: 
            * 8” x 10” print of View 1 or View 2                       $20 each 
            ( Double matted and framed in gold frame 
            Framed size: 11” x 14”)                                            $95 each 
 
            *  Both 8” x 10” prints custom framed 
            together , in gold frame with double 
            matting (framed size approximately 
             15” x 23’)                                                                $150 
 
            * 14” x 17” print of View 1 or View 2                     $35 each (based on total minimum order of  
            (Double matted & framed in gold frame                  50 prints) 
              Framed size: 16” x 20”)                                            $125 each 
 

           TO PLACE AN ORDER 
 

           - Call Judy Dixon in Deltaville at (804) 776-7577 or 
           -Call Judy Dixon in Richmond  at (804) 744-1613 or 
           - Mail an order to Judy Dixon, 3204 Fox Chase Road, Midlothian, VA 23112 
           -E-mail an order  to: judy.griz@mindspring.com 
 
Shipping charges are not included in the above prices.     Please include your name, address & phone number. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 Clean-up Day 
at the Club 
 

2 CBYRA IVN 
Scheduling 
Mtg at RRYC 

3 4 CBYRA IVS 
Scheduling at 
HYC  7:00 

5 6 7 8 

9 10    Member-
ship Mtg. 6:30 
Staas home 

11Board Mtg 
Wachovia Bank 
6:00 

12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 
Christmas 

26 27 28 29 

30 31  
New Year’s Eve 

     

December 2001 

DELTAVILLE - Wide water view of  
Rappahannock River and Chesapeake Bay!   
Newly renovated w/modern kitchen and bath, 
screened porch and sundeck. Central heat & 
A/C w/deeded access to SAND BEACH!  
$141,000 

DELTAVILLE/STINGRAY CREEK 
SUBDIVISION- 5 partially wooded,  
waterfront lots ranging from 1.5  to 2.5 
acres. Level building sites and a great 
view of river & bay! Offered at $100,000 
per parcel 
 

For more information on these and other 
properties, please visit out website!  

www.cdvest.com 
C. D. VEST & COMPANY, INC 

Realtors 
Deltaville, Virginia 

Toll free (888) 776-9271 
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TradewindsTradewinds  
BURGEES for sale 
 
X-Small 8" x 12"         $12.00 
Small 10” x 15”           $13.00 
Medium 12" x 18"       $15.00 
Large 16" x 24"           $18.00 
X-Large 24" x 36"       $44.00 
Festival 36" x 48"       (special order only)  
Prices include shipping and  handling. 
Make Checks payable to FBYC.  
        c/o  FBYC 
              P.O. Box 29186 
              Richmond, VA 23242 
 

Wanted to Buy: Used Optimist for FBYC 
Junior. Contact George Scott. (804) 355-
4801  or gscott@kpmg.com 
 

For Sale: Blue-deck Opti, good condition, 
named ‘Buzzer‘, complete with sails, 
tiller, rudder, daggerboard etc. asking $650 
Taylor Brannan  (804)340-3951 or 
TSBrannan05@aol.com  
 

WANTED: Byte if you have a used byte 
that you might want to sell, please call me, 
Taylor Brannan @ 340-2951 or TSBran-
nan05@aol.com 
 

BYTE FOR SALE Good condition.  Fully 
equipped, including bottom cover and 
blade bag. $1,900. Howard Jennings at 804 
644-1855 or  email  
TheJenningsGroup@aol.com. 
 

For Sale: Front Runner, 'Fuzzy Logic', 
with trailer, two mains, two jibs, asymmet-
ric spinnaker, full cover.  Fast, easy to sail, 
fun boat for racing and daysailing, great 
competition.  Can be seen in FBYC small 
boat lot.  $7000.  Call Jim Black at (804) 
550-3909 or jim@jbcinc.net. 
 

For Sale:  J-105 hull #43 (1992).  Fantas-
tic and fast boat.  Reading for great one 
design racing and cruising.  Two sets of 
sails (new North Sails racing set never out 
of the bags).  Two keels (short for one de-
sign, long for race weeks and overnights).  
New bottom.  Dry docked since Dec.  Con-
tact Trip Davis (404-307-7400 or trip.
davis@trx.com) 
 

WANTED:  Sunfish Hull. (Rigging not 
needed) Prefer 1995 or newer, but 
will look at others if dry and in good shape 
in Deltaville area. 804-776-9312   email   
rhcsail@oasisonline.com 

For Sale: 1984 Jeanneau 37 “Blade Run-
ner”, new electronics, sails and running 
rigging are in good/excellent condition.  
Ready to race, can easily be converted to 
cruising  $40,000. (804) 320-5498. 
 

For Sale: 2000 Laser, white hull with blue 
stripe, full rig & unused radial rig. Very 
lightly used and in excellent condition, 
with Seitec dolly, cover and blade bag. 
$3700.   Cruisair air conditioner, Excel-
lent condition. $300.  2 folding Dahon 
bicycles. Lightly used and in very good 
condition. $250 for both. Call Al Smith@ 
434-978-4402 or saylr@adelphia.net. 
 

For Sale: 1974 Hughes, North Star 600. 
26' Complete with sails, outboard  7.5 hp 
and lots of extras. Ready to sail and in the 
water in Deltaville. $3900 Call Van Crosby 
at (804) 740-7647 or  
v.crosby@worldnet.att.net 
 

For Sale: 1981 RL/81 24FT Cuddy 
Cabin Sailboat.  Fast, Safe, with excel-
lent sails - a very nice boat.  New cushions 
and cabin interior.  Six HP Johnson with 
trailer.  $4,500. Phone: (804) 776-6851 or 
(703) 793-0088 or MAilsworth@aol.com 
 

Wanted to buy: 9.9 dingy with smaller 
engine (5 to 10 HP), used but not too old. 
E-mail with specifics, where can be seen, 
price and time. All offers seriously consid-
ered, Terry Quinn (804)270-1911 
 

WANTED:  Two outboard motors: 
   - 4-cycle 9 to 18 hp - regular shaft 
   - 3 hp - long shaft (2 or 4 cycle)  
Bill Bowie bowiew@atsc.army.mil  or 
bowiel@mindspring.com  
 

For Sale: two Mercury outboards;  
-2.2 Hp  just serviced   $200 
-4Hp, with Forward/Reverse/Neutral,  1 
year old, like new,  used just three times.  
$600.  Call Willard Strickland (804) 288-
4036   email  spelicancay@aol.com 
 

FOR SALE: Big Boat Spinnaker Pole. 
4” diameter 14’3” long.  (Fixed length but 
can be cut down) In excellent condition,  
Cost over $1,000 new. Offered for $200.  
Call Temple Bayliss, (804) 784-5213. 
 

For Sale: Boat Lift, Manual crank, can be 
converted to electric. Installs on single pil-
ing. $750 Contact Van Crosby at (804) 
740-7647 or v.crosby@worldnet.att.net 

.For Free: Advertising Space for 
FBYC members.  Use our newsletter to 
buy, sell, rent or trade, as well as seek 
or offer services.  Ads will run three 
months and then must be resubmitted to 
The Log.  Business ads are also wel-
come and the pricing is reasonable.  
To place an ad or submit an article,  
please contact Randy Alley: 
            5112  Devonshire Rd. 
              Richmond, VA 23225 
Phone:  (804) 233-0824 
e-mail:   nralley@mediaone.net 
The deadline for The Log is the 20th.  
Items received after the 20th may not 
be published.  All Articles Welcome! 

 

For Rent: Beach House on Hills Bay in 
Mathews County. Four Bedroom, 2 bath. 
10 minutes to FBYC by water, 20 min-
utes by land.  $700/week.  Call (757) 
220-1151 Chris Rouzie 
 

For Rent: Two adjoining Condos at 
Jackson Creek Harbor. Available con-
nected or separate.  Upstairs Waterfront 
2 Bdrm with queen and twins plus queen 
Murphy bed in LR.  ($750/wk)  
Adjacent 3 Bdrm with queen, 4 bunks 
and twins ($850/wk)  Both connected 
($1500/wk). Lower Rates off season.   
A/C & CATV.  Transient Slips available. 
Call Noel Clinard (804) 285-0299 (h) 
(804) 788-8594 (o) or email 
nclinard@hunton.com 
 

Deliveries: Chesapeake to/from New 
England, Bermuda, or Caribbean.  
Steve Gillispie, USCG Master 50 Ton 
License with Sailing Endorsement. (804) 
740-4029 or SGILLISPIE@aol.com 
 

Lost:  16” silver necklace with small 
blue crystal designs approximately 3” 
apart on road between Deagles Railway 
and FBYC. Please call (804) 272-5292 –
reward- Sarah Carneal. 
 

LOST Icom IC-M1 miniature hand-
held VHF radio, possibly during July 4 
One-Design Long Distance race. Has 
small crack in upper-left corner of 
housing near display. Return to Stuart 
Burnett, 932-3925. 
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P.O. Box 29186, Richmond, VA 23242 
Address Correction Required 

The 
Mailing 
Address 
Goes 
Here 

DELTAVILLE, VIRGINIA 
 

FULL SERVICE YACHT YARD SPECIALIZING IN: 
Awlgrip Painting ~ Carpentry ~ Electrical & Mechanical Work 

35-Ton Marine Travel Lift ~ Fiberglass Repairs ~ Rigging 
Transient Slips ~ Self Service Area ~ Dry Storage 

Laundry Facilities - Pool – Pumpout – Fuel Dock 
 

Nexus Instruments Distributor 
 

Deltaville Trailers – Customized Sailboat Trailers 
 

At Deltaville Marina on Jackson Creek 
 

804/776-6521 
 

email: pandersen@oasisonline.com + Open 7 days 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 


